
Virtual Open House

Thursday, September 17



Mrs. Werden
Hello and Welcome to Art! I'm excited to begin my 14th year teaching! I have a Master 
Fine Arts from University of Florida and a Bachelor of Fine Arts from University of 
North Texas. When I'm not in the classroom I spend my time doing yoga, reading, 
gardening, crocheting, hiking and scuba diving. I'm Mom to two amazing kiddos, 1 
dog, 2 cats and 4 chickens. 



Contact
Website: artsharks.weebly.com

Email: cwerden@alvinisd.net

Phone: 281-245-3800 x. 6532

Room: E314

Face to Face Tutoring: Monday-Friday 6:55-7:20AM

Virtual Tutoring: Fridays 3-3:30PM via Google Meet

http://artsharks.weebly.com/
mailto:cwerden@alvinisd.net
https://meet.google.com/xzf-tpdu-oia


Schedule

1st Period - Art 1

2nd Period - Drawing 2

3rd Period - Drawing 2, AP Drawing and AP 
2D Design

4th Period - Drawing 2

5th Period - Art 1

6th Period - Art 1

7th Period - Conference

8th Period - Drawing 2 (AVL)

9th Period - Drawing 2 (AVL)

9th Period - Art 1 (AVL)



Grades

 
Beginning Monday, Sept 21 any work that is submitted late will have the following 
conditions: 
● 10 point reduction each day an assignment is late.
● After 3 days, the assignment will be marked as a zero and cannot be made up.

While we were all figuring out our various learning platforms, 
I have not implemented the district late work policy. This 
Friday is the last day I will accept any of the assignments 
with due dates between 8/24 and 9/12. I am updating grades 
as quickly as I can but please understand that late work may 
not be updated the same day you submit it. 



Attendance

Please do your attendance assignment before 2PM! 

I am required to submit attendance before I leave each day. If you submit your assignment by 
2PM, you are counted present. If you submit your assignment between 2PM and 11:59PM you are 
marked absent BUT when I get to  work the next day I correct the record to present. If you submit 
the assignment after 11:59PM you are marked absent and I cannot change that. Submitting your 
assignment before 2PM will prevent you from getting confusing emails from the attendance office, 
avoids attendance errors and helps me out a lot. 


